Wonder Years Academy
March 2024 newsletter

We sure know how to par-tay at preschool! Last month we had such fun Valentine’s celebrations. In addition, we had units on Emotions & Feelings, Our Bodies, a Review, and began our unit on Money. Whew, it’s been SO busy around here!

This month, we’ll finish our Money unit, then we’ll move on to an extended unit on jobs and careers, C is for Community Helpers. Things will get noisy during our M is for Music unit, and then we end the month with E is for Eggs and Easter
 just before Spring Break and the actual Easter holiday. This year is going by so fast!

This is the time of year where we expect the weather to get a little bit sunnier and a little bit warmer…..but, who knows, right? Please remember that we try to go outside on any day that is remotely sunny and dry, but the temperature can still be low and wind can make things deceptively cold. So please dress your child for the weather! Flip flops and shorts are probably not the best idea yet, and just a sweatshirt probably won’t keep your little one warm, either. We LOVE outdoor play and learning, but it’s not fun when you’re freezing!

For those of you wanting to plan ahead, our graduation programs will be during your child’s regular class time on May 15th and 16th. These will be their last days of school.
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IMPORTANT DATES
Mar 1st –TUITION DUE
Mar 1st – MWF Show&Tell
Mar 7th– TuesThur Show&Tell
Mar 11th – NO SCHOOL 
Mar 12th – NO SCHOOL –
   	ASD Teacher Prof. Day
Mar 27th – Book Orders due
Mar 29th –CHILD CARE NIGHT
Apr 1st thru 5th – NO SCHOOL 
	Spring Break

FALL 2024 REGISTRATION
We still have a few spots open for this fall in both AM and PM classes! Even if your child is headed to kindergarten next year, refer a friend or neighbor and if they register you will receive $20 off your next month’s tuition, or a $20 Amazon gift card!
Registration forms can be downloaded from our website WonderYearsAcademy.com, or just share our contact info:
Text Miss Heather 801-362-4877
Email at: WonderYearsAcademy@gmail.com

Miss Brittany’s child care nights at the preschool have been so fun! Only one more date is available this month, so be sure not to miss out (see date above)! Each night the kids will enjoy different games, activities, movies, snacks, making friends & more! Suitable for ages 2-9, and you DO NOT have to have a child registered in preschool to attend, so it’s perfect for siblings and friends! Hours from 5-8 pm for $20/per child.
IT’S A GREAT DEAL!

Thank you to all who have donated snack items to our school! It helps so much – we will continue to accept donations throughout the rest of the school year. 
